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6 June 2018  
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

General Data Protection Regulation 
 
As you are aware, The General Data Protection Regulation came into Law on the 25 May 2018. 
 
If you wish to read our new Data Protection Policy and Privacy Notice, these can be found on the 
school website under About Us (Policies section).    
 
Should you have any enquiries about how we look after your data (and your child’s data), please 
contact the Data Protection Officer at DPO@buckinghamschool.org. 
 
You should also be aware that any area of data collection where consent has been given, consent 
may be removed at any time.  At a school, this mainly relates to the taking of photographs and the 
collection of biometric data for the school canteen system.  
 
Students will take part in assemblies in the week commencing 18 June where the General Data 
Protection Regulation will be explained to them, to support their awareness of how their data should 
be protected in school and outside school. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of The Buckingham School.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr A McGinnes 
Headteacher  
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